
West Lothian Council  

                 Education Services                                   

                  

 

AOH/LAB        11
th

 June, 2018   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer         

 

If your child is attending the trip to ‘Stirling Castle’ on Thursday 14
th

 June, can you please make sure your child 

has sun cream with them to apply themselves, should the weather be warm.  Can you also make sure your child 

brings the following:  

Sun hat 

Waterproof jacket         

Sensible footwear          

 

Thank you.           . 

 

Yours faithfully          

 

 

 

 

Ann M. O’Hagan          

Head Teacher          

Cedarbank School 

           Headteacher Ann M. O’Hagan 

Ladywell East 

 Livingston 

EH54 6DR 

 

Tel:  01506 442172 

 


